
From: Julie Flanders
To: "tim carroll"
Subject: Park & Rec
Date: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 2:47:27 PM

Dear Select Board Members:
 
I would like to continue to serve on the Park & Recreation Board for the coming year.
 
Park & Rec members are working together to keep Menemsha Harbor a working fishing port and
preserve the character of the are as much as possible.
I am proud to be on this board.
 
Many Thanks,
Julie
 
Julianna M. Flanders
Principal Broker
Flanders Up-Island Real Estate
PO Box 59
Chilmark, MA 02535
Ph. 508-645-2632
Fax 508-645-3346
www.flandersrealestate.net
 
Confidentiality Statement: This message is transmitted to you by Flanders Up-Island Real Estate, a Licensed
Massachusetts Real Estate Brokerage. The substance of this message and any attachments may be confidential and
legally privileged. If you have received this in error, please delete this message and notify the sender by return email
or by calling 508-645-2632. Thank you for your cooperation.
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